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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

NEW SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS APPOINTED 

St. Albert, Alberta – July 22, 2020 After an extensive nationwide search, the Board of Trustees is pleased 
to announce the appointment of Dr. Clint Moroziuk as Superintendent of Schools for Greater St. Albert 
Catholic Schools.  

Dr. Moroziuk brings over 23 years of leadership experience in K-12 education and served as an Assistant 
Superintendent with the Division.  Dr. Moroziuk holds a Doctorate of Education from the University of 
Calgary, a Master of Religious Education from Newman Theological College; a Master of Arts in 
Education from the University of Phoenix, and a Bachelor of Education degree from the University of 
Alberta. Additionally, Dr. Moroziuk is a Chartered Professional in Human Resources (CPHR) and holds 
numerous other certifications. 

Board Chair, Joe Becigneul, comments: “The Board is thrilled to have Dr. Moroziuk as our Division’s new 
Superintendent. Our Board is excited Dr. Moroziuk will bring fresh ideas, a passion for Catholic 
education, and a genuine will to collaborate with stakeholders as we move into the future.”  

Dr. Moroziuk notes: “I am honoured to be able to serve the students, staff, and families of Greater St. 
Albert Catholic Schools, as Superintendent.  I am excited to begin to work with the Board of Trustees in 
continuing to move this excellent school jurisdiction forward.” 

Dr. Moroziuk will commence his new role as Superintendent on August 1st, 2020. 
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For more information contact: 

Joe Becigneul, Board Chair 
T: (780) 459-7711

Dr. Clint Moroziuk 
T: (780) 459-7711 


